
The 2015 FNCE® Call for Abstracts is Now Open! 

Have you conducted research in nutrition and/or dietetics?  Do you have a unique program or project you would like to 

feature? Consider presenting at FNCE®! The 2015 Food & Nutrition Conference & Expo™, Oct. 3-6 in Nashville, will 

feature new research in an array of nutrition topics to be presented during poster sessions in the following categories: 

 

(1)  Research 
  

(2) Project or program reports 
  

(3)  Innovations in nutrition and dietetics practice or education  

 

 

Some abstracts may qualify for special recognition and awards. 

 

Abstracts will be accepted for peer review through February 20, 2015.  Acceptance notifications will be emailed in May. 
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